
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 13th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There was magic in the air yesterday with Harry Potter Day in full swing!  
Despite the very wet weather, children and staff embraced the day with lots of 
creativity and energy!  It was great to see so many wonderful costumes on 
display – please see further photographs enclosed. 

Thank you to all those parents who attended this week’s reading cafes and 
&iLearn ipad sharing sessions for pupls in Years 4-6.  This is a truly exciting 
project that we are about to embark on.  Thank you for your patience with this 
as we have worked to overcome some technical barriers beyond our control.  
Further information is enclosed, with more detail to follow in the coming 
weeks. 

Thank you to those parents who have constructively made us aware about the 
difficulty in navigating the communication that is coming from school – with 
the introduction of the School Story adding an extra layer of communication on 

top of the newsletter.  Communicating messages across a large school community is challenging but 
please be assured that we are listening and will look into how we can streamline our communication 
after half term. 

We have had a couple of queries relating to a PD day that was cancelled last academic year by the trust – 
Friday 20th October is the final school day before half term. 

If you have any questions relating to your child, or key messages for your class teacher, please do 
contact them via a message on Class Dojo, or using admin@placefarm.org.uk. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School  
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Upcoming Dates: 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

October 
17th October:  OM Nurse led Puberty Workshop for parents 4:00pm 
19th October: Autumn School disco – see enclosed information 
                          Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                          Reading Café for 2LA -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                          3SJ Haverhill library visit 
31st October:  Deadline for applying for a secondary school place for September 2024  
   
Half term: 23rd October-3rd November 
 
November 
6th November:    Return to school 
8th November:    Class photographs 
9th November:    Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Reading Café for 2SA -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              3KM Haverhill library visit 
16th November:  Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Year 3 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall (more information to follow) 
                              Reading Café for 3SJ -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              2SA Haverhill library visit 
20th November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-7.30) – more information to follow 
21st November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-5.30)  
23rd November:  Year 2 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall (more information to follow) 
                              Reading Café for 3KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              2LA Haverhill library visit 
30th November:  Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Year 1 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall (more information to follow) 
                              1ED Haverhill library visit 
 
December 
7th December:    Reading Café for 4RG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              1ES Haverhill library visit 
14th December:  Reading Café for 4KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              Rainbow Haverhill library visit 
15th December:  Carols on the playground and Christmas in Day – more information to follow 
19th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity  
20th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity 
School term ends 21st December 
 
January 
3rd January: PD Day – school closed 
4th January: Spring terms starts – (Thursday)  
 
Half term: 19th-23rd February 



 

Please see below for a little snapshot of what writing has looked like across the school 
since the start of the school year: 

 
 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Please see below for what Year 5 have been learning about this half term: 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Please see below a little snapshot into the learning that has taken place in Rainbow class 
this term so far: 

 

 
 



 

 
 

Harry Potter Day! 
Harry Potter Day was a huge success.  There were some amazing and creative costumes on 

display – here are just a sample! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

OM NURSE LED PARENTAL WORKSHOP (PUBERTY) 
 

On Tuesday 17th October 2023 at 4pm in the school hall, we have a visit from the OM Nurse, who will be 
leading a parental information session on Puberty. If you are interested in attending this session please 

complete the forms link below. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/NNseND6USp 
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Autumn Disco 
 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

October Half-Term Information 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Abbeycroft Leisure Half term activities 

 
 

 



 

 
 

Flu Immunisation information 
This is the link for giving consent for your child to have the flu vaccine (mentioned in the poster below): 
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk 
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